
 

 

TOWN OF JACKSON 

COMPREHENSIVE PLAN COMMITTEE MEETING 

September 24, 2024 

 

The Town of Jackson Comprehensive Plan Committee held a working meeting on September 24, 2024 

at the Town Hall at 6:30 pm with the following people in attendance: 

 

Committee Members:    Others present: 

 Erik VandenBerg     Kelly Donahue 

 Mark Mahoney     Lewis Steele 

 Molly Dixson 

 Jennifer VanDeWater 

  

Committee members discussed the next steps in drafting the plan: 

• Committee member VandenBerg compiled the results of the draft survey. Committee members 

discussed adding these results to the ‘Goals and Objectives’ section of the Comprehensive Plan. 

Town land use, site plan review, demographics, government structure and an expanded history 

section will also be added. 

 

Committee member Erik VandenBerg is currently working on the draft document of the Town 

Comprehensive Plan. If he can not get the draft prepared by the October Planning and Town Board 

regular meetings, he hopes to have it done by the end of October for review. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

Molly Dixson 

Town Clerk/Planning Board Clerk 

 

 


